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Message from the Editor-in-Chief, 

Dear colleagues,

As we all know, 2023 is the 100th anniversary of the Republic of Türkiye. In this meaningful year, as GMJ, 
the official journal of Gülhane Faculty of Medicine, University of Health Sciences Türkiye, we are proud to 
continue our way by presenting studies that will shed light on science and the future.

We are publishing our 4th issue this December, as we do every year. In this issue, current and interesting 
information in different medical fields is shared with 5 original articles and 2 case reports. We believe that 
this content, which blends very interesting and current topics from different clinical departments, will be 
useful for a multidisciplinary perspective.

As we end 2023, we would like to take this opportunity to thank the readers, for their continued interest 
throughout the year, the authors who submitted their articles to the journal, to reviewers who provided 
objective guidance in the evaluation of the articles, and all our editors who ensured that GMJ continued its 
regular publication life, for their contributions.

As we enter 2024, I hope you all have a good year.

M. Ali Gülçelik, M.D., Prof.
Editor-in-Chief
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